
From: The Lady Tv/eedsmuir, M.P. ^owBfe of Commons;,
lonton, ^.W.l

; 31st January, 1952 <

Thank you very much for your letter of 
the 30th January, kindly asking if I vjould consent 
to be a Patron of your Flower Fair on the 27th May,

I am afraid, however, I shall be unable 
to be in London at that time, as it is just before 
the Parliamentary Recess and I expect to be in my 
constituency in Scotland.

I do appreciate your having asked me, 
and send you my very best wishes for the success of 
the Fair.

Yours sincerely.

The Lady Emmott,
President,
London & National Society for Women’s Service, 
50, Tufton Street,
Westminster, S.W. 1,


